
 

BASA is pleased to welcome... 

Monday, November 16, 2015 
8:30 am - 11:30 am  

(Registration and Continental Breakfast at 8:00 am) 
 

          Quest Business Center 
      8405 Pulsar Place 

                                    Columbus, OH  43240 

 

Register now! 
 

Complete registration form and enclose a check or purchase order and mail to:  BASA,  

8050 North High St., Suite 150, Columbus, OH 43235 or Fax to (614) 846-4081  

or Register on-line at www.basa-ohio.org 

Full Name:  ___________________________________  Title:  ___________________________________________ 

Organization/School District:  ____________________________________________________________________ 

Address/City/State/ZIP:  ________________________________________________________________________ 

Phone:  ______-______-______  Fax:  ______-______-______  Email:  ____________________________________ 

Fees & Payment:  □ $79.00 BASA Member   □ $99.00 Non-Member    

□ Check Enclosed (payable to BASA)    

□ Invoice Me  Purchase Order # _______________ 

 

Cancellations & Refunds:  Refunds or credit will be given only for cancellations made in writing and received by the  

BASA office up to five business days prior to the event date.  Cancellations 5 or less days prior to the conference are subject 

to a 50% cancellation fee.  No refunds will be given for “no-shows.” 

 

Additional Information:  Participants will receive a certificate of completion.  Participants should discuss the outcomes of 

their experience with their Local Professional Development Committee (LPDC).   

Questions?  For additional information, call BASA at 614-846-4080.   

BASA is pleased to present an opportunity for a morning with Petteri Elo, a Finnish  
educator, visiting the United States on a Fulbright Scholarship.  Petteri will provide an  
overview of the Finnish education system and discuss details of the curricular reforms     
taking place in Finland.  His concentration includes increasing student  
engagement in the classroom and skill-based approaches to teaching and learning; key  
elements in their new curriculum.  This is an excellent opportunity to learn first hand  
regarding the Finnish system.  Please plan to bring your team.  
 
Our partner, Education First (EF) and a group of BASA members had the unique opportunity 
to meet Petteri during the Global Student Leaders Summit trip to Davos, Switzerland.  It is 
our good fortune to be able to invite him to share this unique opportunity to you and your 
team. 

http://www.basa-ohio.org/

